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Master of Public Administration Program

Lab 1, 3rd floor

2700 Evergreen Parkway

Olympia, Washington  98505

October 8, 2004

Morgan Wear

827 Tacoma Ave. N.

Tacoma, Washington  98403

Dear Morgan:

I’m writing regarding your application for scholarships and fellowships for the 2004-05 school year.  Unfortunately, we’re not able to offer you any aid.  According to the Financial Aid office’s analysis of your FAFSA date, you have no unmet financial need.  I realize that this doesn’t always reflect a student’s real situation, but it’s what we have to go by in awarding tuition waivers.

Thanks for your efforts in applying, and best of luck this year with your studies.

Sincerely,

Mary McGhee

Associate Coordinator

Master of Public Administration Program
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